
Iris Rollins 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: 

Please, add to 20220001. 

John Plescow 

Tuesday, December 27, 2022 9:24 AM 
Diane Hood 
Consumer Correspondence 

FW: Please review and advise 

From: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 

Sent: Tuesday, December 27, 2022 8:13 AM 

To: John Plescow <JPlescow@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Please review and advise 

File for docket 20220001? DHood 

From: Geraldine Nicolas <gn0294475@gmail.com> 

Sent: Thursday, December 22, 2022 8:15 PM 

To: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Outrageous rates 

Duke energy charging outrageous rates for electric monthly. 

From: Geraldine Nicolas <gn0294475@gmail.com> 
Sent: Thursday, December 22, 2022 8:14 PM 

To: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Outrageous charges 

CORRESPONDENCE 
12/27/2022 
DOCUMENT NO. 12277-2022 

Outrageous charges, makes it difficult for people to live and or continue making a living. Outrageous charges 
leads to a number of heart attacks and deaths which heartless people like them seem to careless about. They 
refuse to lower their rates to help contribute to a healthier lifestyle for all and help save mental health. They are 
failing to contribute to a better affordable way of living, which would be a way to contribute to a better future 
for all especially for children who will on day be adults as we are today. They refuse to lower the communities 
electric bill in Ocala where most of these communities are homes ofretired people, gov., and veterans. Equal 
opportunity applies for all, so the resolution is for them to lower the electric bills a all everywhere, especially 
for all in Ocala, FL. Please & Thank you. My mom has a very dangerous disability and if it were your family 
regardless of race, religion, etc you too would say that the electric companies actions of raising rates and 
refusing to lower electric costs would be totally unacceptable. The average retire, and or disabled ones don't 
make much,and their electric bill regardless of usage should always be less than 150.00 each month. I contribute 
to the bills and even for me it's outrageous because I am not making much yearly. This year, which is 
considered recession still, I'm not even making at least 30,000 because businesse(s) can't seem to have me work 
40 hours each week and also the pay rate sucks. People can't even live enough with 15/hour pay rate which I am 
not receiving anyway. So if you careless just remember if it were you how you would feel and never say never 
because it's not right for it to happen to anyone. 
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